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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

September 16, 1954

Mrs. Libby Connor

¢/o Iceco, Incorporated
115 West Center Street
Tucumcari, New Mcexico

Dear Mrs. Connor:

I have your letter of September 11, 1954, wherein
you request a supply of our Form C-114 and the Oil and Gas Form
No. 1 from the Bureau of Revenue. Please find under separate
cover the above mentioned forms.

By way of explanation the Bureau of Revenue people
tell me that the white form is for School Tax and the green form is
for severance tax. They only furnished a small supply due to the fact
that they anticipate printing new and revised forms which may be obtain-
ed in due course of time.

Very truly yours,

EUGENE A. CHAVEZ,
Cil & Gas Inspector - Dist. #4
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115 West Center Street
Tucumecari, New Mexico

September 11, 1954 4
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Mr, Bugene A, Chavez

0il and Gas Inspector, District 4
0il Conservation Commission

Post Office Box 871

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Mr, Chavez:

Plezse send to this office pages 1 and 2 of form C-114,
Also would you please send along if vpossible PRODUCER 'S
MONTHLY REP(RT forms from the New Mexico Bureau of Rev=-
enue Form#l,

If you will do this for us it will be more than appreciated,

Yours very truly,

ICECO, INCORPCRATED
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Office Menager



